
 

 

2nd October 2017  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On 1st November 2017, your child will be taking part in a sponsored, 

circuit training event.  An international rugby player will be at the event 

and your child will carry out circuit training exercises, along with learning 

the HAKA. 

 

If you would like to sponsor your child, attached is a sponsor form. If 

your child does not get any sponsors, they will still be able to take part. 

 

Can you please return your sponsor form with money into school by 

Monday 30th October 2017.  We are collecting the money before the 

event as the athletes are only in our area for the day of the event and 

they would like to issue the rewards to everyone on the day. 

 

60% of the money raised will go to school and 40% will go to the GB 

International hopefuls from different sports. 

 

The next sponsored event we will be holding in school, will be in June 2018 

and this will be the Bradford City Penalty Shootout. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mr Sykes 

Sports Coach  


